
 

D.T./Office Supplies 

 

Beech Lane, West Hallam, Derbyshire, DE7 6GU |☎ 0115 932 0005 | ✉ info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Head of School: Mrs S Hallsworth | Executive Head: Mr M Hetherington 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

11.12.2023 

Christmas Fayre Performances 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Children are invited to perform at the Christmas Fayre on Friday 15th December.  

4 p.m.  Reception Children - Nativity Songs 
4.15 p.m. - Y1/2 Children - Nativity Songs 
4.30 p.m. - Y3/4 - Handbells 
4.45 p.m. - Y5/6 - Christmas Songs 
 

We really hope your child will be able to perform. All performances will be on the stage in 

the New Hall. As this is a public performance, there will be no photography restrictions in 

place. Although there will be key school staff to support the children during their 

performances, children will remain the responsibility of parents/carers who must also 

attend the fayre. 

I can assure you all these performances are all wonderful and it is certainly a fantastic 

opportunity for children to perform. They will all certainly be performances not to be 

missed!  

Hope to see you all there on Friday.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Hallsworth 

Head of School 

 

 
 

 

 

 


